
Dear members of the committee, 

I oppose this bill

If I am receiving a citation I want it to be from a Police Officer who is held to a higher standard, completed an extensive background 
investigation, and psychological evaluation and sworn to tell the truth. I want to be able to face the Officer who wrote me the citation 
in court and have confidence in our red light camera system that a only a highly trained, highly skilled Police Officer are issuing 
citations and swearing to their validity.

I do not support non-law enforcement, or "traffic agents" being able to issue red light camera tickets.

Please oppose this bill


